HOME SERVICES

WEATING AIR-ELECTRIC- PLUMBI g

August 8, 2025
Subject: We’re Here to Help with Your Sewer Lateral Noncompliance Notice
Dear Valued Customer,

You may have recently received a letter from the Village of Theresa Code of Ordinances
regarding the need to repair or replace the sewer lateral connection to your property. We
understand this may feel overwhelming, but please know that we're here to help and are
offering a complimentary inspection to address this concern.

Our licensed and experienced plumbing team is ready to inspect, repair, or replace your sewer
lateral in full compliance with city requirements. It’s important that this issue be taken care of as
soon as possible to avoid potential fees or penalties from the Village of Theresa for non-
compliance.

If you haven’t addressed the issue yet, we encourage you to contact us right away at
866.992.1717 to schedule an inspection or request a complimentary estimate. We’ll guide you
through the process and make it as smooth and stress-free as possible.

If you’ve already resolved the matter, you can kindly disregard this letter.

Thank you for choosing us for your plumbing needs. We’re always here when you need us.

Sincerely,
Mr. Holland’s Home Services
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